Please Notfie N.M.O.C.D. to witness any remediation actions taken or soil sampling actions taken
For analyticals giving N.M.O.C.D. the opportunity to witness.

If I can be of assistance in this mather please do not hesitate to call me at 505-748-1283 or
E-Mail me at MSTUBBLEFIELD @ STATE.NM.US.

Sincerely,
cralSael
Mike Stubblefield Enviro. Eng. Spec. N.M.O.C.D.



